
August 28, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Lake County Board 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing in regards to the opening for a Trustee Position on the Lake County Public Water District. 
The Lake County Public Water District presently provides drinking water to the City of Zion, the Village 
of Winthrop Harbor, and the State of Illinois Department of Natural Resources. (Illinois Beach State 
Park). 
 
I have found my time serving in this capacity to be both personally and professionally rewarding.  
I have found those that serve on this Board to be encouraging and of the highest ethical nature.  
 
I am very eager and willing to continue to serve as a Trustee on this Board.  
 
I still presently work for Lake County Public Works in the Engineering Division as a Lead Engineering 
Technician since Sept. 2012. My duties varies but my primary responsibility is the inspection of 
water/sewer connection and ensuring compliance. I also observe and inspect County wide Capital 
Projects.  
 
I believe with the experience I have I can bring some unique expertise to this position. 
 
References gladly provided if needed. Resume on file.  
 
Patrick Walsh 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 




